
Jim Giattina /R4/USEPA/US 
05/18/2009 07:06 PM 

To "Tom Welborn" <welborn.tom@epa.gov>, "Jennifer Derby" <derby.jennifer@epa.gov>, "Philip Mancusi-Ungaro" <mancusi-ungaro.philip@epa.gov>, "Rebecca Fox" cc 

bee 

Subject Fw: PCS 

fyi. .. 
Sent by EPA Wireless E-Mail Services 

Gregory Peck 

----- Original Message ---­
From: Gregory Peck 
Sent: 05/18/2009 05:03 PM EDT 
To: Jim Giattina; Stan Meiburg 
Cc: Mike Shapiro; Suzanne Schwartz; Palmer Hough Subject: Fw: PCS 

FYI 

Gregory E. Peck 
Chief of Staff 
Office of Water 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20460 

202-564-5778 
-Forwarded by Gregory Peck/DC/USEPA/US on 05/18/2009 05:02PM-
From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Date: 
Subject: 

<Lawrence .Liebesman@hklaw.com> 
Gregory Peck/DC/USEPA/US@EPA 
<GHOUSE@brookspierce .com> 
05/18/2009 04:20PM 
PCS 

As discussed,we calculate that there will be less than a 70% reduction in the aggregate drainage basin reductions for the PNA areas. 

Larry 

Lawrence Liebesman I Holland & Knight 
Partner 
2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 100 I Washington DC 20006 Phone 202.419.24771 Fax 202.955.5564 
lawrence.liebesman@ hklaw.com I www.hklaw.com 
Add to address book I View professional biography 

To ensure compliance with Treasury Regulations (31 CFR Part 10, Sec. 1 0.35), we inform you that any tax advice contained in this correspondence was not intended or 



written by us to be used, and cannot be used by you or anyone else, for the purpose of 

avoiding penalties imposed by the Internal Revenue Code. 

NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP ("H&K"), and is intended solely for the use of the 

individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender 

immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an 

existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific 

statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold In confidence. If 

you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its 

contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to 

protect confidentiality. 


